

Look at our fantastic work from Nursery and Reception last week...

Thank you so much for all the

Thank you so much for all the

amazing work we have been

amazing work Please keep

sent this week. Please keep

sending us all your lovely

sending us all your lovely

photographs and pieces of work!

We are so proud of all of you!

Have fun and challenge yourself!

(It could be your work next week!)



Well done to Autumn in Nursery, we are glad to hear you enjoyed your hunt for yellow objects! We loved your memory game idea to help develop your reading skills.



Amazing work from Summer in Class 2, we love your beautiful writing about 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar' and the list of all the delicious food he ate!



Amazing work from Alfie in Class 1, we loved your sequencing on what 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar' ate. Well done for challenging yourself!



Well done to Isabel in Class 3, we love the spider's web you have created, it is amazing! Well done for carefully choosing your resources!







